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October 24, 2018 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
This message is to give some information regarding the upcoming Interim reports.  
 
The expectations are for semester class students to self-evaluate their progress thus far. They 
are to reflect on their  
 

1) strengths 
2) areas for improvement  
3) goals for report card Term 1 

 
For this reporting period, teachers are able to use a variety of formats to communicate student 
learning.  Although the Interims are meant to be student-directed, students who are at-risk of 
possibly being unsuccessful before Term 1 will be given an “I Form” which will give students and 
their parents/guardians a “heads-up” as well as a plan for success moving forward. 
 
Interims and I Forms will be distributed on Friday, November 2nd, 2018. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Ms. Hammond 
Principal 
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